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Welcome to our newsletter! 

There has been so much going on in our wonderful Academy! The children constantly show good manners, are polite and 

smile continuously! We are also very fortunate that the year 5 children went on their residential this week to 

Bowles…more photos and accounts in the next newsletter! 

We are also looking forward to celebrating Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week next week, 7th Feb- 11th Feb and also  

Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 8th February. The focus of Safer Internet Day will be ‘All fun and games’. Please see the 

article below about information for parents and carers for Tik Tok 

 
COVID update 

We have been carefully monitoring the rise in cases of COVID amongst staff and pupils in the last few days. It 

is our priority to make sure the children keep attending school to be educated and we are constantly working 

to make sure this happens. Please can we remind all to continue to keep safe and sensible when out and 

about, washing hands, sanitising where possible and catching those sneezes! 

Staff update 

Dates for your diary: 

21st—25th February: Half term 

28th February: INSET 

30th March Zoolab Visit KS1 (Information nearer the time) 

  

 

Gentle reminders 

Please can we remind all parents and carers not to drive up Blackthorns Close as pedestrians and residents are crossing 

the road frequently. 

Can we also remind parents and carers to try to keep to the one way system around the entry and exit points in our 

Academy. 

  

 

It is with great sadness that we say 

good bye to Mr Davies as our Premises 

Manager. Mr Davies has been with us 

for 11 years and has been a superstar 

on all levels. We will miss him greatly! 

I’m sure you will wish him all the best 

in his new role, which he starts after 

half term. Good luck Mr Davies! 

We are also saying goodbye to Mrs 

Burholt, our Inclusion Lead. Mrs Burholt 

has been with us for 2 years and has 

done a superb job for our SEN children 

and the coordination of the Special 

Support Centre. I’m sure you will wish 

her all the best for her new adventures, 

which she starts after the Easter break. 

Good luck Mrs Burholt! 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

Healthy Eating 

We try to encourage healthy eating as much as possible in school and ask for your support by ensuring that KS2 

children bring a healthy snack for break times (KS1 are offered fruit each day) and if your child brings a packed lunch 

that it is healthy and well balanced.  

 All children should bring a water bottle for the class room and an additional drink with a packed lunch. 
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